Friday, October 13th

We have had a busy fun week! We had our Bolt Dash/School Ribbon and community ribbon cutting over
the past week. Both events were well attended and a wonderful celebration of our new school and our
communities coming together as one Little Raven Community! Thank you to everyone who helped make
these days special.

We have the amazing opportunity to have 7th and 8th grade tutors from Euclid Middle School coming to
support our first and third grade students. This is through a partnership with the Latinos In Action Literacy
Program through Euclid. Our students loved having middle school students read and play games with
them.

As we continue to refine our end of day car loop procedures please help us in practicing patience and
kindness toward our neighbors. Please ensure you are not blocking driveways and leaving enough space
for neighbors to get in and out of their driveways. In order to help with the efficiency of the loop, please
follow to the following procedures:

e Please have your car loop name tag easily visible for staff to see

e Please stay in your vehicle when students get in their cars

e Please ensure your student can enter your car quickly, easily, and independently

e Once a student gets in your car, please pull into the left lane to exit the loop
Thank you for your support!

Halloween will be celebrated with a Trunk or Treat sponsored by our PTO on Friday, October 27 from
4:30-6:30pm. Look for a PTO sign up coming soon.

We will also be celebrating on Halloween (October 31st) at 8:15am with a parade around our field. All
families are invited to join us on the field to watch and enjoy!

Students will wear their costumes to school on the 31st, with clothing under the costume. Please be sure
that your child wears clothing under their costume as we do not have enough bathroom capacity for
students to change in. When selecting a costume for your child, please keep the following in mind;
please select a costume for your child that is easy to change out of after our parade. Please be sure the
costume does not support violence. Pretend blood or play weapons will not be allowed. Students will not

be able to wear masks or come to school with face paint. A student may wear a mask as a part of their
costume during our parade.

Veterans Day Save the date for our Veterans Day Celebration on November 10th. Please click here to
learn more information.

Upcoming Dates:
Week of Oct 16th - Conference Week

Oct 19/20 - No School for students
Oct 23 - No School for students


https://docs.google.com/document/d/150MljcrZJU71T32jwouGxYSml7fAfxOcaoaW4GjVBXI/edit?usp=sharing

